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Friday 29th June 2018 

 

The contents of this and every newsletter is relevant information to both 

our school and Little Lizards parents.  
 

Mid-Summer Bonfire 

Thank you to all of the organisers of the annual mid-summer bonfire which took place 

last Friday evening. Well done also to all of our country dancers who were fantastic!  

Thank you to Mr Green for teaching the children the routines and to everyone who  

supported the evening. A special mention also for Emma who was this year’s Lady of the 

Flowers. An evening thoroughly enjoyed by everyone. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Norman Nicholls Football Tournament 

Congratulations to our football team who took part in the Norman Nicholls 

tournament last Saturday in St Keverne. Great performances and excellent team spirit capped a fun 

afternoon for our team and their coach Mr James Green.  

Thank you to everyone who supported the team and to Mr Green for coaching them. 

 

 



                                                        

 

Welcome to our students from Switzerland  

We are pleased to have welcomed Jerome, Jane and Enya from Switzerland who are 

on a work placement with us for the next two weeks. The students will be working 

with the children and staff across the school and we are enjoying working with 

them.  
 

Forest School – Seagulls & Choughs Classes 

Children in Choughs class will have their final Forest School  

session on Monday 2nd July. The children must wear long  

trousers or leggings to prevent any scratches or stings from 

plants/nettles. Choughs – 2nd July Seagulls – 9th July 

 

 

****************************************************************************************** 

Messages from Little Lizards 

 
If your child will be attending Little Lizards in September please ensure that they have been enrolled 

in to the new academic year. This is necessary even if they already attend. Staff are currently 

putting together their session lists for September and need to make sure that nobody has been 

missed off.  
 

Staff at Little Lizards would like to politely remind parents of the session times. Children are to be 

dropped off in the morning between 8.45 – 9am and be collected by 3.15pm for each session they  

attend. Unfortunately if drop off and collection times are not adhered to then an extra charge will be 

made, as staff are either hosting Breakfast Club before 8.45am and After School Club begins at 

3.15pm. Thank you for your cooperation and understanding.   
  

Should there ever be an occasion when you know that your child will not be attending Little Lizards 

when they are scheduled to do so could we ask that parents inform staff as soon as possible. Quite 

often the children mention in conversation that they are away the next day and staff have not been 

made aware of this by parents. 
 

Each day, the children must bring a bottle of water and a sun hat with their name marked clearly on 

both. The children have access to their drink all day.  Please put sun cream on your child before you 

bring them in. 

 

The Little Lizards will be visiting Kennack Sands on Friday 6th July. Separate letters will go out to 

parents shortly. Their annual Sports Day will take place on Wednesday 11th July more information will 

also follow. 

 

****************************************************************************************** 

Ordering School Uniform 

School uniform is now ordered online, please click on the link to set up an account 

with School Trends. 

www.schooltrendsonline.com/uniform/LandewednackPrimarySchoolTR127PB 

 

http://www.schooltrendsonline.com/uniform/LandewednackPrimarySchoolTR127PB


                                                        

 

Back Gate 

A reminder that the back gate from the playground into Croft Parc is locked from 9am each morning 

and not reopened until 3pm.  
 

Plant Sale 

The School Association will be holding a plant sale from 3pm on Friday 6th July 

outside the main school entrance. 
 

Milk Bottle Tops 

Thank you to everyone who has been collecting milk bottle tops for us to send to our friend of the 

school Mrs Reed. The bottle tops have now been collected and we will not need any more to be 

brought in. 
 

Sunhats & Cream 

Please ensure that your child has a hat in school every day and that sun cream has 

been applied before they come to school. They may apply more sun cream 

throughout the day if necessary. 

 

Feetbeat Champions! 

Congratulations to our Key Stage 1 Feetbeat dancers who were crowned champions at the competition 

held at Mullion School on Wednesday afternoon. They were fantastic and were very worthy winners!  

Huge thanks must go to Kate for her hard work and all of the extra time she gives when working with 

and coaching the children.  

 
 



                                                        

 

 

 

 

Congratulations also to John from Kittiwakes class who 

was awarded “Best Overall Individual Performer” for the 

cluster and a special mention for Zoe who was nominated 

for the “Most Committed Performer” in the cluster. 
 

 

 

Sports Day – Tuesday 3rd July 2018 – 1pm 

We have decided to make some changes to our sports day format this year.  We wanted to be 

able to include more of the children, more of the time, while still maintaining competition be-

tween the house teams. 

With the help of the Mullion School Sports Leaders, we will begin the afternoon with a 

roundabout of sporting challenges. The children will be in mixed age house team groups and 

will earn points for their team.  After they have completed all the activities we will then have 

traditional races where they will have another opportunity to win points for their house team. 

Parents will be able to walk around the outside of the field to see their children participate 

in the challenges and when it is time for the races, they will be able to view them from the 

side of the track. 

We are certain that using this format will encourage both team spirit and individual effort 

and we are really excited to be trying something new. 

Many thanks 

All the Landewednack CP School Staff 

 

School Uniform – Lost Property 

A reminder to please ensure that all of your child’s uniform including their 

PE kit has their name clearly written in it. We currently have too many 

items of clothing that we cannot return to their rightful owners! This may 

result in these items being disposed of as we do not have the room to 

store anymore lost property.  

 



                                                        

 

Teddy Bears Picnic Lunch – Friday 13th July 

Please return the slip indicating whether your child will be bringing 

their own packed lunch, or will be ordering a picnic lunch from  

Helen. Alternatively, please just see Lyndsay Bray so the lunch list 

can be adjusted accordingly.  

 

Little Piskies  

 

The Little Piskies are kindly asking for  

donations of small clear plastic bottles 

for them to use as part of their craft 

station for the upcoming Lizard Fun 

Day. Please give your bottles to either  

Danielle Legge or Lyndsay Bray. Thank 

you. 

The Little Piskies will continue to meet 

in the school hall during the summer holidays on a Tuesday  

morning from 9.30 - 11am. The  Little Piskies sessions will remain on  a 

Tuesday morning from September.  

 

 

Future Events and Diary Dates 

Please note that current dates and times may change. This list is updated each week. 

Tuesday 3rd July – Sports Day 

Wednesday 4th July – Sports Rain Off Day 

Friday 6th July – Little Lizards trip to Kennack Sands – Separate letters have gone home. 

Plant Sale from 3pm – Main school entrance. 

Tuesday 10th July – Last Sailing session 

Wednesday 11thJuly – Little Lizards Sports Day from 2pm 

Friday 13th July – Teddy Bears Picnic lunch on the school field 

Tuesday 17th July – Junior Summer Production 7pm – School Hall  

Wednesday 18th – Junior Summer Production 2pm & 7pm – School Hall 

Thursday 19th July – Year 6 Leavers Assembly & Little Lizards Graduation Ceremony from 1.15pm  

Summer Celebration on the school field from 5pm – More information to follow…… 

Friday 20th July – Break up for the summer holiday @ 1.30pm 

 

Thursday 6th September - Autumn term begins. Return to school and Little Lizards. 

Monday 24th September – Individual School Photographs during the morning. 
 

Please also check our school website calendar for further important dates and information. 

www.landewednack.cornwall.sch.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.landewednack.cornwall.sch.uk/


                                                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 



                                                        

    
 

Summer Holiday Camps  
   

There are a range of softball camps across Cornwall, we will be utilising the 

Cornwall Cricket Centre (Truro) for a Hardball camp as well as some softball 

activity. 

There will be one accessible to you. 

Very affordable, £15 per day! 10:00 - 4:00pm, That is only £2.50 an hour.. 

   

BOOK YOUR PLACE HERE  
 

   

 

 

   
   

  

   

Cornwall Cricket Board Ltd  

Cornwall Cricket Centre  

College Road  

Truro, Cornwall  

TR1 3XX  
   

cornwallcricket.co.uk 

01872 267138  
   

Unsubscribe  

   

     

 

 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://cornwallcricket.cmail20.com/t/r-l-jjliqhd-kthddtlhuh-d/
https://cornwallcricket.cmail20.com/t/r-l-jjliqhd-kthddtlhuh-u/
http://cornwallcricket.cmail20.com/t/r-u-jjliqhd-kthddtlhuh-y/

